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October 15, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

When our club, the RedBlacks, began 5 years ago, we were looking for an uniform 
manufacturer to give our club the professional look we wanted.  We tried a number of 
businesses at the beginning, but were left with the feeling that we weren't getting their full 
attention in regards to the artistic design and customer service.

We decided to move to Xtreme Threads in the summer of 2020 and have never looked back.  
Working with the amazing staff gives us the feeling that they want our business and will work 
with us to ensure that our club gets the best products possible.  Connor Clough has been our 
go-to staff member since we started and is one of the best customer service professionals I 
have ever worked with.  Connor knows exactly what we want and always explains everything 
to us in order of timing, materials, etc. and makes sure we are always happy with our order.   

What also makes Xtreme Threads so amazing, is that they are a Canadian company and we 
are able to have an open line of communication and no timing issues.  We are always happy 
with the products we order and we will continue using Xtreme Threads not only for our 
uniforms, but for other apparel items as well.

Sincerely,

Timm Stephenson OCT, B.A. (Hons), B.Ed
Owner RLX RedBlacks Lacrosse Club
Head Coach RLX RedBlacks Varsity Lacrosse Team
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